
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all the staff and students of Cooper 
House!  

The decorations are up and the carols are being sung! Everyone in Cooper is so 
excited for the Christmas break after a busy and fun filled half term. I looked 
around our beautiful hall on Monday night, during Carols around the tree, and 
thought how very lucky I am to work with such wonderful, kind, generous and 
happy students. Thank you to all our Cooper parents for their support over this 
busy term and I am looking forward to everything that 2023 will bring. 

Friday 4 November – Firework night at Middle Wallop 

Remembrance Sunday – Sunday 13 November 
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